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This email is to inform you that unfortunately we lost the Appeal for asulam. There was not enough support from
other Member States. The Commission’s proposal as attached will be adopted shortly. As you will see the expiry
dates are 31 December 2011 for sale, supply and advertisement and 31 December 2012 for storage and use.

The Commission has argued that Member States have the scope to issue ‘emergency authorisations’ nationally to
tide them over the period the company needs to make a new submission. If asulam continues to be supported
and a new application for approval is submitted, it is likely to take at least 4 years before a decision on approval is
taken in the EU. Therefore, emergency authorisations would be the only option available for authorised use within
this period. CRD would consider any applications for emergency authorisation on a case by case basis which will
need to be fully supported as in our guidance:

The Applicant Guide: Emergency (120 day) Authorisations - http://www.pesticides.gov.uk/applicant_guide.asp?
id=1224

How do | apply for an Extension of Use? - http://www.pesticides.gov.uk/applicant_guide.asp?
id=1226#section2pointl

Sorry to be the bearer of bad news.

Regards,

Karen

Karen Trott

Policy Development Team, Chemicals Regulation Directorate, Health and Safety Executive,
Room 214 Mallard House, Kings Pool, 3 Peasholme Green, York YO1 7PX

Tel.: 0 (+44) 1904 455750 (GTN 5138 x 5750)

Fax: 0 (+44) 1904 455763

Email: karen.trott@hse.gsi.gov.uk

Website: www.pesticides.gov.uk
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The Chemicals Regulation Directorate (CRD) was created on the 1st April 2009.

All our email addresses will follow the following format

firstname.surname@hse.gsi.gov.uk.

Email sent to the previous PSD addresses will continue to be delivered but please update your mailing lists or contacts as
soon as you can to reflect the change.

This email may contain sensitive information. Please ensure that you refer to our Statement of Service Standards for
guidance on secure handling of information

Please note : Incoming and outgoing email messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic
communications and may be automatically logged, monitored and / or recorded for lawful purposes by the GSI service provider.

Interested in Occupational Health and Safety information?

Please visit the HSE website at the following address to keep yourself up to date



www.hse.gov.uk

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet virus scanning service supplied by
Cable&Wireless Worldwide in partnership with MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) On leaving the
GSi this email was certified virus free.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.
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